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January 9, 2019
To SUNY Poly Faculty, Staff, and Students:

As SUNY Polytechnic Institute marks the beginning of a new semester and the start of a new year, | want to provide
you with a leadership update. Vice President for Enrollment Management, Dr. Michael Manning, is leaving SUNY
Poly to pursue other opportunities. We thank him for his service to our institution.

Enrollment management is a critical component of SUNY Poly that supports our ability to provide a top-tier
academic experience for our students. | am excited to announce that Marybeth Lyons, Vice President for Student
Affairs, will now bring her wealth of experience to our strategic enrollment efforts. Marybeth brings a strong
history of admissions/enrollment management having served as Director of Admissions and Assistant Vice
President for Enrollment Management at SUNY Poly prior to her current role in student affairs. She will work in
close collaboration with Associate Vice President for Enrollment Management Maryrose Raab and her team. In
addition, Interim Provost Dr. Steven Schneider will oversee K-12 outreach. | am confident that their combined
leadership will guide SUNY Poly’s vision for strong outreach, recruitment, enrollment, and retention activities as we
continue strengthening our talented and diverse student body.

Please join me in wishing Dr. Manning the best in his future endeavors. | look forward to your strong support of our
strategic enrollment and outreach efforts.

Sincerely,
Dr. Grace Wang

Interim President
SUNY Polytechnic Institute
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